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      6th Sunday of Easter              May 6, 2018   
 
    

 Mass Intentions 
 

May 7 – 13, 2018 
Tuesday, May 8 – 7:00 p.m. 
+Living & Deceased Members of CWL 
 
Wednesday, May 9 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Mary Collins – Theresa Hutflusz 
 
 Thursday, May 10 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Robert Gatchene – Lou & Carol Reitzel 
 
 Friday, May 11, 2018 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Mary Collins – Ann & Michael Onn 
 
Saturday, May 12, 2018 – 9:00 a.m. 
 
Saturday, May 12, 2018 – 5:00 p.m. 
+Leona Grobe – Peter Grobe 
 
Sunday, May 13 - 10:00 a.m.  
Mass for the People of St. Teresa Parish 
 

Prayer Network:   
For those not on the internet there is an envelope on 
the bulletin board at the main entrance marked 
‘PRAYER NETWORK’.  Please take a copy of the 
prayer intentions inside this envelope and pray for 
fellow parishioners. 
 

 Hospitals and Privacy Laws: 
Because of privacy laws, hospitals do not notify us 
when parishioners are admitted. If someone in your 
family is admitted to hospital and you want the Parish 
Office to know, please call and tell us. Many 
hospitals, Catholic or not, have a priest assigned to 
visit the Catholic patients and bring them 
Communion, but the family must tell the admittance 
office of their wish for a clergy visit. 
 

 Bingo 
Matinee on Saturday, May 12th from 1:00 – 3:00 
p.m. at the Charities Bingo Hall, 510 Krug Street, 
Kitchener.  To assist with this fundraiser for our 
parish, please call the office:  519-743-4525. 
 
Prayer Shawls are blessed and available.  Please 
call the parish office if you would like one. 

 Euchre Results 
High Score – Lucy Baker 
Most Lone Hands – Erma Williams, Stella Lemieux 
& Bernie Brohman 
Low Score – John Lawler 
1st Draw – Sandra Nakluski / 2nd Draw – 
 Helen Bryce-Hoy 
 
Next Euchre Night will be Friday, May 11th in the 
church hall. 
 
Stewardship Report 
April 22, 2018 
Sunday Envelopes………………..........$2,532.00 
Loose……….……………..........................210.00 
Easter Offering……………………………..50.00 
Bldg. & Maintenance………………………90.00 
Good Friday………………………………100.00 
Church Donation re. Robert Gatchene…….50.00 
Grapevine Group – Hall Rental…………..650.00 
 
Diocese of Hamilton Prayer Calendar 2018 
Monday, May 7 – Rev. Frederick Scinto 
Tuesday, May 8 – Rev. David Walter 
Wednesday, May 9 – Catholic Single Adults 
Thursday, May 10 – Rev. Robert Stainsby 
Friday, May 11 – Rev. Michael Bennett 
Saturday, May 12 – Rev. Robert Hetu 
Sunday, May 13 –Seventh Sunday of Easter 
 
CWL General Meeting Tuesday, May 8th 
Join us for our regular meeting following the 
Tuesday evening Mass. We will have a presentation 
from our St. Vincent de Paul Society.  
 
Parish BBQ - SAVE-THE-DATE 
St. Teresa Parish BBQ will be held on Saturday, 
June 23rd following the 5 p.m. Mass. There will be 
a planning meeting in the next couple of weeks. If 
you are interested in being a part of the planning 
committee, feel free to email Barbara at 
bmdaly@me.com or call at 519-570-2456. 
 
Coffee Sunday will be on Mothers' Day, May 
13th after Mass.  Join us for live entertainment and 
great food!  Bring your mother or your daughter(s). 
It is a wonderful way to begin this day honoring our 
mothers! 
 
 

 Sixth Sunday of Easter  
The greatest love story that ever happened: God’s 
continuing love for His people. All God asks is “Love 
one another as I have loved you”. The world really 
needs to see people who are trying to love others with 
all their hearts. Priests, religious and deacons can be 
excellent examples of this love. If you are willing to 
answer God’s call, contact:  Fr. Michael King, 
Vocation Director, Diocese of Hamilton: 905-528-
7988 x2246 vocations@hamiltondiocese.com or                                          
www.HamiltonVocations.com 
 
March for Life Bus Trip, Thursday, May 10th. 
KW Right to Life is sending a bus to Parliament Hill 
in Ottawa for the annual March for Life. Call 519-
746-5433 or email jane@kwrtl.ca to sign up. Early 
reservation ensures a bus seat. The cost is $50 or 
sponsor a student by sending your cheque to KW 
Right to Life, 215 Lancaster St. W., Kitchener ON 
N2H 4T9. 
 
 KW Right to Life Walk for Life fundraiser, 
Saturday, May 12th.  Registration 10 a.m. Walk 
begins at 10:30 a.m. from Historic St. Paul’s, 137 
Queen St. S., Kitchener (3 km.) We invite your 
participation to walk or sponsor one of over 70 
walkers for our largest fundraiser.  Call 519-746-5433 
for pledge forms or see our Spring News & Views. 
Call 519-746-5433 or email:   jane@kwrtl.ca 
 
‘Mother’s Day Brunch Buffet’ on Sunday, May 
13th featuring Breakfast, Brunch, and Salad Bar 
$14.00, children under 12 are priced at their age, 
11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at the Columbus Conference 
Centre Hall, 145 Dearborn Place, Waterloo.  For more 
information call:  519-884-2060. 
 
Bingo at Knights of Columbus every Wednesday 
night in May at the Waterloo location, 145 Dearborn 
Place, starting at 6 p.m. 
 
Annual Mother’s Day Tea on Saturday, May 
12th from 1-3 p.m. at St. Teresa of Avila Church 
Hall, 19 Flamingo Drive, Elmira.  There are door 
prizes, bake & penny tables, and of course tea and 
dessert!  This is an open invitation for everyone (men 
too) to come out for an enjoyable afternoon to honour 
our Mothers.   

 “Seeking Christ: Exploring How to Welcome 
Seekers (Year-Round)” will be held on Monday, 
May 14th from 2:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m. at the Chancery 
Office, Conference Room A and Tuesday, May 15th 
from 7:00 – 9:00 at Blessed Sacrament Kitchener, as 
well as by webinar. Anyone interested in attending may 
contact Anthony De Feo at the Liturgy Office. Children 
are impacted, from the day they are born, mentally, 
emotionally, physically and spiritually by our responses, 
both to their needs and to the way we engage with the 
world around us. As parents we should provide 
expectations for our children’s behaviour, but it is also 
important to reflect on whether or not we expect the 
same of ourselves. If a child acts or speaks in a way we 
don’t like, we should correct them, but it is essential to 
ask if they might be learning that specific behaviour 
from watching us. Our actions and words matter - 
children need us to model the behaviour we want from 
them. 
 
Zumba at Knight of Columbus every Tuesday night 
in May at the Waterloo location, 145 Dearborn Place, 
starting at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Living with Loss will be meeting on Tuesday, May 
15th from 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. at Westmount Memorial 
Celebration Centre, 1001 Ottawa St. S., Kitchener.  
Topic:  Coping with Adjustments. 
 
Prepare/Enrich is the pre-marriage inventory used in 
the Diocese to help prepare couples for marriage. A 
training session will be held on Thursday, May 17th at 
the Chancery Office from 1:00 – 4:00 p.m. Registration 
is important so we can ensure we have enough material 
for all those attending.   Cost:  $50 for new materials 
(Binder includes all material in downloadable format). 
Contact the Family Ministry Office at:   
thartnett@hamiltondiocese.com 
 

Marriage Tip 
“I love you” and “you matter” are important words in 
every married relationship. The words however, are 
never enough. Ask yourself how you can show these two 
expressions in both words and deeds, since words alone 
are not enough. Ask your spouse to tell you what things 
you do that express these two small phrases to them – if 
they can’t think of any, you have some work to do! Ask 
them how you could express your love and their 
importance to you and you will both find joy! 


